

## Piddle Valley CE First School





Piddletrenthide, Dorchester, Dorset. DT2 7QL Tel:01300 348219

Email: office@piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Browne BEd (Hons)

Curschool motion:
Living, Growing, Loving, Learning.

Company Reg No: 08066324 England

Wednesday 11th January 2023

## Dear Parents

As you will be aware one of the many highlights of your child's time with us at Piddle Valley is the Year 4 residential visit to Hooke Court. Our experiences of these trips have always been a huge success and a fantastic experience for all involved.

We are very pleased to let you know that we will be running this trip again in March 2023.

We shall be leaving school at 9:00am on Wednesday 29th March and returning at 2:30pm on Friday 31st March when the children can be collected a little earlier than usual. Please arrive at school on Wednesday 29th March by 9:00am with your overnight bag – please see the list attached.

The cost of visiting Hooke Court, including the transportation by staff to and from the centre is £160 per child. Payment for this trip can be made in instalments or in full by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> March 2023. Payment can be made by BACS (Lloyds Bank, 21239060, sort code 30-92-69) or by instalments on SchoolComms.

Whilst at Hooke Court, the children will enjoy a number of supervised activities including low ropes, camp fires and mud runs! We want every child to join in the visit and do not want finance to be a barrier. Therefore, if the funding of the visit will be a challenge, then please do come and see me as soon as possible and we can discuss options that are available.

We have enclosed some information about the visit and Hooke Court for you to look at and talk to your child about. I am more than happy to answer any concerns or queries you may have regarding the trip. Details of the centre can be found at <a href="https://www.hookecourt.co.uk">www.hookecourt.co.uk</a>.

In the meantime, we would be grateful if you could return the attached slip to confirm your child will be attending.

We are really looking forward to this year's residential visit and hope your child is too.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Browne









